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Travis Blake

From: Travis Blake
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 8:15 PM
To: Jan Compton; Linda Mullins
Subject: Permit Registry Notification for Eastman Chemical Company
Attachments: 979280-Permit draft for permit registry 2021-0902.pdf

Pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated 4-29-120 (Tennessee Governmental Entity Review Law), the
Division of Air Pollution Control is forwarding a draft permit to the Division's Permit Registry for
review.  This notice is being provided at least 15 days in advance of permit issuance or denial, as required
by statute.  
 
Interested parties are invited to review this permit and to submit comments. Permits will only be issued
when all applicable requirements, regulations, and procedures are met. The Division will consider all 
relevant comments received prior to permit issuance or denial. 
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We value your opinion.  Please take a few minutes to complete our customer satisfaction survey. 
 


